
 

 

NOTICE 

 

IN AN EFFORT TO MINIMIZE EXPOSURE TO 

COVID-19 

THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE  

 

WEAVERVILLE FIRE DISTRICT 

 
scheduled for April 7, 2020 @ 1000 HOURS 

 

IS CANCELLED 

 

RE-SCHEDULED FOR 

 
TUESDAY April 14, 2020 @ 1000 HOURS 

 

125 BREMER STREET, WEAVERVILLE, CA. 

 
If you wish to view the meeting via teleconferencing please notify  

the Clerk to the Board 


